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15th May 2017 
 
Re: Year 3 and 4 Quad Kids @ Carn Brea – 24.05.17 
 
Dear Parents, 
Perran-ar-Worthal have been invited to attend a Years 3 and 4 Quad Kids event at Carn Brea Athletics Track on 
Wednesday 24th May between 10:00 and 12:00. 
Quad Kids requires the children to complete a 400m run, a 50m sprint, a vortex throw and a standing long jump. 
 
If you or your child have any questions about the event, please feel free to ask me. 
 
Please may I ask that: 

1) You sign and return the consent form below. 
2) Your child brings a PACKED LUNCH with them to snack on throughout the day. 
3) Your child brings a water bottle. 
4) Your child brings their RUNNING kit (spikes are fine if your child has them but they will also need trainers) 
5) Your child brings any inhalers/medication. 
 

This is to inform you of who will be attending: 
 
 
The children will be travelling to Carn Brea in the school mini-bus. 
 
Mr Teasdale 
PE Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To:  School Office  
Re: Year 3 and 4 Quad Kids @ Carn Brea – 24.05.17 
 

 
I give permission for my child to take part and travel in the school mini-bus. 
 

  
Medical condition?  (e.g. asthma)     ........................................................ 

 
Emergency telephone number     ………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed     ..........................................           Parent of ……………………………………………………..       Date ……………. 

Jamie M Noah D Oliver P Jack M 

Lola G Isla C Beth W Megan L 
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